

No 28 Castle Street
Castle Street
Hereford
HR1 2NW
juniorpta@herefordcs.com

4th May 2018

To Parents and Children in Year 6

Dear Parents,

Every year, all Year 6 children can order a 'Leavers' Hoodie'. It will have the school Logo on the front and the Number 18 on the back with all the children's names inside the number. They will be given to them at the Leavers' Party.

In the School Office are some sample hoodies for the children to try on to get the right size. Please could the children go and try them on. If you would like to go with your child, please could you go either before school at 8.20am or after school. The sizes are a bit confusing so I have labelled each hoodie to make it a bit easier. Therefore the sizes are:

Small - XL Youth **Medium** - Small Adult **Large** - Medium Adult

If you would like to order a larger or smaller hoodie than those provided, please let me know and I can order up or down a size.

The cost of the hoodie is £20. Payment can be made by cheque or cash. Please make cheques payable to 'HCJS PTA'.

Please return the slip below to the School Office, with the payment and put in an envelope marked 'Hoodie'.

Yours sincerely,

Rebecca Goodwin Year 6 PTA Rep

Year 6 Leavers' Hoodie

Name:
Form:
Size: (please circle)

Small Medium Large

Please enclose payment of £20, Cash or Cheque payable to 'HCJS PTA'.